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24th November 2023 

Newsletter 
 
Year 5/6 Church Visits 
Next week, children in Year 5 and 6 will be visiting St Cuthbert’s Church as they are learning about 
baptism in RE lessons.  
Oak - Monday, 27th am 
Birch - Tuesday 28th am 
Ash - Tuesday 28th pm 
 
Attendance 
If your child is going to be absent from school, please could parents/carers ring school on the same 
day to inform us where your child is. This is extremely important so we can fill in the correct code on 
the registers. If you do not give us any information, the absence will be classed as unauthorised. 
 

⭐️⭐️⭐️      Exciting News      ⭐️⭐️⭐️ 
We now have nursery places available for children who have turned 3 from 01/09/23 to 31/12/23, to 
start the new term on 8th January 2024. 
Please contact the school office if you are interested. 
 
Christmas Fair Donations 
Letters were sent home this week requesting donations for our Christmas Fair. Children may come 
to school in non-uniform if they bring a donation on the dates below;- 
 

Class Date Donation 

Maple 27 Nov Chocolate 

Beech 28 Nov Bottle (non-alcoholic) 

Birch 29 Nov Sweets  

Ash 30 Nov Bottles (smelly’s – bubble bath etc) 

Oak 1 December Lucky dip items (up to £1 in value) 

 
Christmas Fair 
Please come along and support our Christmas Fair on Wednesday 6th December at the Sports Hall 
from 3:30pm – 5:30pm, only 50p entrance fee. There will be raffles and tombolas, stalls and games, 
refreshments and many items made by your children to sell. 
 
Wonderful Wednesday 
We will be holding more ‘Wonderful Wednesday’ sessions where parents are invited to come into 
class and take part in an activity with their children. Please see below for dates to come along and 
see your children at work! 
Maple Class – 29th November 2023 
Sycamore Class – 7th December 2023 (terrific Thursday) 
Beech Class – 13th December 2023 
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